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23rd September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PGL Osmington Bay 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have secured a booking for the Year 6 trip to PGL Osmington Bay, near Weymouth, for the 
week commencing 19th June 2023.  Once numbers have been finalised, we can confirm an exact 
cost for the trip which will be in the region of £521 per child. 
 
If you wish your child to participate in the trip, we will require an initial non-refundable deposit of 
£55 by Monday 4th October.  Please pay your deposit online using your Tucasi/Scopay account 
and ensure you tick the consent box in order to provide consent for the trip. 
 
The final balance will be due by Monday 10th April 2023 and the cost of this trip can be paid by 
instalments. 
 
Recommended instalments will be as follows: 
 
£150 – Due by December 10th 
£150 – Due by February 10th  
£166 – Due by April 10th (Final Balance) 
 
If you are on receipt of pupil premium or you would like to discuss any issues regarding payment, 
please book an appointment to discuss with Ms Alder, no later than Friday 30th September.  
 
If your child is not attending the residential, please do email the office to let them know.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Caroline Parry 
Assistant Headteacher 
Residential Lead 
 
 


